
In person worship will continue to be paused due to state health 
precautions – 

10 am Sunday worship will be offered via Zoom from Nov. 29 
through Dec. 27 

 
On Nov. 18, the Executive Board and worship staff reviewed the 
situation in RI and decided to continue with all virtual worship 
through the end of the year.  On Dec. 16, we will meet again to 
determine worship in January.  As we have done since March, we will 
continue to prioritize the health of our community; follow the 
guidance of the state of RI; and using these 2 principles decide when 
our community is comfortable moving forward with in person 
worship and other church activities.  Thank you for your 
understanding and your patience.  If you have any questions or 
concerns please feel free to contact Pastor Scott or our Moderator, 
Carmen Steinbrecher.  
 
         Thank you. And be safe, well and faithful. 
 


